
Honorable Justin Trudeau,  

Prime Minister of Canada 

80 Wellington St. 

Ottawa, ON K1A 0A2 

 

Dear Prime Minister Trudeau 

 

We have received your valuable message for the Newroz celebration this year. 

We are very pleased and appreciate your stand with great integrity and honor towards humanity. 

We regard your message as a support to the Kurd’s struggle for peace, freedom, and democracy. 

We hope that Newroz 2021 will bring peace and tranquility to the Kurds and the people of the 

region. 

 

With my warmest regards, 

     March 22, 2021 

 

 

Seval Mert 

Chairman 

The European Support Committee for Kurdistan Freedom Party 

e-mail: pak.ewrupa@gmail.com 


